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CEO Names New Director for 
OC Waste & Recycling Department 

 

 
(Santa Ana, CA)—County Executive Officer Thomas G. Mauk appointed Michael 

Giancola as the Director of OC Waste & Recycling effective Jan. 30.   

 
As head of OC Waste & Recycling, Giancola will oversee one of the largest public 

waste disposal networks in the nation.  He most recently served as Deputy Director 

of OC Waste & Recycling’s South Region Division and has more than 20 years of 

progressive service with the County of Orange.    

 

“After completing a very competitive recruitment process, I am confident that Mike 

will be successful in working with Orange County cities and our private sector 

partners in effectively and efficiently managing solid waste disposal and recycling,” 

said Mauk. 

Giancola has a Bachelor of Arts degree in Business Administration from the 

University of Phoenix and a Hazardous Materials Manager Certification from the 

University of California, Irvine.  He is also a Board Member of the Solid Waste 

Association of North America.   
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